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The Department of Building Services Engineering (BSE) of The Hong Kong Polytechnic 
University (PolyU) is pleased to announce that BSE student Miss Li Xinchang has been 
selected to receive the Outstanding Student Award 2016, BSE under the PolyU’s Outstanding 
Students Award Scheme. 
 
The Scheme carries the objectives to motivate students to excel in both academic and non-
academic pursuits while they are studying at PolyU, and to help cultivate a campus culture 
and communicate a public image favourable to the development of all-round graduates.  
 
The Outstanding Student Awards Presentation Ceremony will be held on 21 February 2017 at 
the Chiang Chen Studio Theatre.  Miss Li will be awarded a certificate and a cash prize of 
$2,000 from Professor Timothy W. Tong, President of PolyU.  
 
The Outstanding Student Awards are given annually to full-time final-year students in 
recognition of their outstanding academic achievement, strong leadership ability, active 
involvement in extra-curricular activities, substantial community service experience and 
exposure, and good personal qualities.  
 
Miss Li is the awardee of the Departmental Entry Scholarship for Non-Local Students and the 
Dean’s Honours List 2013-15 in recognition of her excellent academic achievement during 
her studies in PolyU.  She leads in various academic projects, competitions and campus-wise 
student development programmes.  She also takes profound interests in theatre and 
performing arts: has co-directed and performed in multiple productions from PolyU English 
Drama Club, Students’ Union Choir and Illini Student Musicals (during her exchange study 
in UIUC).  
 
Besides her personal development, she also shows care to the community by actively 
participating in voluntary services for ethnic minorities, PolyU freshmen, non-local and 
exchange students.  She was featured in PolyU SPECIAL Portfolio of Student Achievements 
2015 for her extensive engagement in ethics and moral education activities. 
 
BSE would like to take this opportunity to congratulate Miss Li on her academic success and 
achievement on winning the award. 


